
 

 
 

 
ANDREW R. GARBARINO 

2ND DISTRICT, NEW YORK 

 
COMMITTEE ON 

HOMELAND SECURITY 
 

COMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL 
SERVICES 

 
 

 

 
2344 Rayburn HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING 

WASHINGTON, DC 20515 
(202) 225–7896 

 
 

31 Oak St., Suite 20.      
Patchogue, NY 11772              

(631) 541–4225 
 

 

GARBARINO.HOUSE.GO

 

May 1, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Appropriations Committee     Appropriations Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Cedar Creek Water Pollution Control Plant Ocean Outfall Diffuser project in 

fiscal year 2026.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Nassau County, located at 1550 Franklin Avenue, Mineola, 

New York 11501. The funding would be used to reduce sediment intrusion into the Cedar Creek Water 

Pollution Control Plant ocean outfall diffuser header and improve outfall mixing by increasing the dilution 

factor, thereby increasing water quality. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the 

Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Andrew R. Garbarino 

Member of Congress 


